
 

 

               

       

      

      
 

      

 

 

  

           

  

      
     

  
   

         

       

  
   
    
   
  
    
      
     

     
       

  

 
         

           
  

  
          

            
          

      
     

              
   

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

M4 East Notification | January 2018 

23 January 2018 

Traffic Switch (Stage 5) – M4 Motorway, Homebush 

From Sunday 28 January 2018, work will commence to realign the M4 Motorway westbound between Underwood Road 

and Homebush Bay Drive, Homebush. A map showing the location of work is provided overleaf. 

The newly aligned M4 Motorway westbound, between Underwood Road and Homebush Bay Drive, will be open to 
traffic from 9.00 am Sunday, 11 February 2018. 

Timing and work hours 
Work has been scheduled to take place between 7.00 am and 6.00 pm Monday to Friday and 8.00 am and 1.00 pm on 
Saturday. Work requiring road or lane closures will occur between 6.00 pm and 7.00 am Sunday to Saturday. 

This work is expected to take up to three weeks to complete, weather permitting. 

Work activities include: 
● ground excavation 
● concrete work with road/concrete saws 
● installing drainage 
● pavement work, including asphalt mill and re-sheet 
● relocation and placement of traffic barriers 
● removal of existing line marking and installing new line marking 
● installing new traffic signage and street lighting. 

Equipment used will include excavators, bobcats, road/concrete saws, jackhammers, pavement profiler, asphalt pavers, 
compactors, vacuum excavation trucks, cranes, lighting equipment, concrete trucks, semi-trailers, street sweeper and hand 
tools. 

Minimising impact 
There will be some noise associated with this work and every effort will be made to minimise this including by using low-
tonal reversing beepers on machinery during night work, turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use and directing 
noisy equipment away from residences where possible. 

Traffic changes 
Between Sunday 4 February and Friday 16 February 2018, there will be night time closures on the M4 Motorway 
westbound between Parramatta Road, Concord and Homebush Bay Drive, Homebush. If you travel along this route, 
please allow extra travel time and follow the signage and direction of traffic controllers. For the latest live traffic updates and 
more information on these closures, visit livetraffic.com, download the Live Traffic NSW App for iPhone, iPad and Android 
or call the Traffic Information Line on 132 701. 

If you have an enquiry or complaint about this work, please contact toll free 1800 660 248 and ask to speak to a member 
of the M4 East team or email info@M4East.com.au. 

Notification reference: N293 

For more information Drop in to the Community Information Centre 

info@M4East.com.au Open 9:00am to 5:00pm Monday to Friday 

1800 660 248 (excluding public holidays) 

westconnex.com.au 52 Railway Parade, Burwood NSW 2134 

mailto:info@M4East.com.au
http:livetraffic.com


 

 

     

 

 

 Location of traffic switch – Homebush 


